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March 18, 2019

Mr. Sven Mayer,
Robert A. Bothman, Inc.
2690 Scott Blvd.
Santa Clara, CA 95050

Subject: Permanente Creek Flood Protection Project — Permanente Creek
Channel Improvements, Contract No. C0625, Project No. 26244001
Project Completion Letter

Dear Mr. Mayer:

In accordance with Article 21.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion
Letter for the subject contract and established the completion of the project.

A Final Inspection for the subject project was performed on December 4, 2018. Completion of all
Deficiency List items has been attested to by District staff.

The District is in receipt of the Project Completion Certification, dated March 18, 2019, from
Robert A. Bothman Construction.

Therefore, in accordance with Article 21.01.06 Acceptance of Work, | will recommend that the
District Board of Directors formally accept the work of this contract.

If you have any questions, contact me at the District’s Santa Teresa Building (408) 630-2787 or by e-
mail at bponce@valleywater.org.

Sincerely,

Doyotin Conac

Brandon Ponce, P.E.
Senior Civil Engineer
Construction Services Unit

cc: S. Hosseini, L. Nishijima, M. Hussaini, T. Bramer, B. Ponce, N. Bullock, T. Crites, A. Shelopal,
Contract File
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